Rosenberg Corey

From: Mary Alionis <mary@whistlingduckfarm.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 1:22 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: in support of SB687

Greetings committee members,

| am writing in support of this measure which would confirm that vaccine refusal for a child will not be considered child
abuse by the state of Oregon. | am a parent that has chosen to delay some vaccines and decline others, as | consider this
plan of action to be in my children’s best interests. My son in particular | believe to be at risk for adverse reaction to
vaccines.

Given the current attitudes in other state legislatures, | feel it is important to protect Oregonian parental rights to
medical freedom and informed consent with regard to vaccinations. This bill would guarantee those rights. Please voter
in support of SB687.

Thank you.
Mary Alionis
Josephine County, Oregon



